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United States Government Accountability Office
Washington, DC 20548

March 12, 2008

The Honorable John D. Dingell
Chairman, Committee on Energy and Commerce
House of Representatives

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Thank you for your letter of February 25, 2008, jointly signed
by Chairman Bart Stupak, Subcommittee on Oversight and
Investigations, regarding the Subcommittee’s examination of
the international proliferation of high-containment
bioresearch laboratories and its collaboration with the
Parliament of the United Kingdom. As requested, Dr. Sushil
Sharma will continue to be of assistance to the Committee.

If you have a question, please contact Dr. Nancy Kingsbury,
Managing Director, Applied Research and Methods, at 202-512-
2700, or Ms. Rosa Harris, Assistant Director for Congressional
Relations, at 202-512-9492.

Sincerely yours,

W
a

naging Director for
Congressional Relations
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